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19th March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  

Year 9 Update 

Whilst there will not be lessons for Year 9 students tomorrow, Friday 20th March, the School will 

be open from 8.00am until 3.30pm for all Year 9 students to collect their exercise books. 

Students should enter via the front of the school and their books will be available in the Main 

Hall. If you are unable to do this due to being unwell or in self-isolation, please can you arrange 

for a friend or family member to collect the books for you. Unfortunately, we are not able to 

deliver books to students at home. If students are unable to do this, they can complete work 

at home on paper.  

At the same time students should also empty their lockers and take home any personal items. 

 The Year 9 Volunteering planned for May has been postponed. We will aim to re-schedule 

this event as and when we are able. 

Lastly, the Year 9 Assessments that were scheduled for after the Easter holidays will not now 

be taking place at this time. We have, however, added the revision guidance document to 

our website so that students can use this to complete some revision while they are not in 

school. The document can be found here. 

We will, of course, share more information with you as soon as it becomes available. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr R Langstone 

Head of Year 9 

 

http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/sites/default/files/Year%209%20Assessment%20Revision%20Guidance%202020.pdf

